June 10, 2010

RECEIVED

HIN 1 0 2010

Gordon Campbell CUPE

3725 E. Eastgate Dr.

Rogina, Sk. S4Z 1A5 Bonnie Erickson

SGEU

33 Eleventh St. W.

Prince Albert, Sk.

S6V 3A8

Barb Cape SEIU West

314 Duchess Street

Saskatoon, Sk.

S7K 0R1

Dear Gordon, Bonnie and Barb,

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you SAHO is available to meet with you to provide clarification of our final offer and addendum. We are also willing to meet to discuss reallocation of some of our proposed resources for wage increases to premiums and differentials. However it remains our position that the current resources within our final offer and addendum are fair and reasonable and provide for competitive wages and therefore will not increase. We again request you take our final offer and addendum to your respective memberships for a vote.

Respectfully,

Bernie Young

Director, Bargaining and Interpretation

SAHO

C

Susan Antosh, CEO, 85HO

Tor Veltheim, VP Labour Relations, SAHO

LRC